
From:
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment
Date: June 27, 2017 2:21:33 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-13-17 3:10 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-13

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Janet Riddell

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Please consider that there are already huge burdens on residents from massive hydro bills, and do not
allow this rate increase. Our province already pays more for hydro than most, and for those of us in
rural areas, it's huge. In the last year I have paid between 400 and 800 a month for hydro, and cannot
afford an increase. Your examples do not reflect what my increases would be, as I am heating with
electric and am in rural eastern Ontario. As a single mom of 3 kids, I can afford another penny in
hydro, and cannot afford to upgrade to more efficient equipment since I am spending so much on
hydro.
It's a terrible dilemma, as I can't afford the hydro, and need newer, more efficient equipment, but can t
afford the upgrade without hydro relief. Also, I am paying a huge amount every month in delivery
charges already, enough is enough

-- Attachment --
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